


















VINCI to buy 
Edimbourg Airport

French construction and infrastructure giant Vinci 
has reached an agreement to acquire a 50.01% 
stake in Scotland’s Edinburgh Airport for £1.27 
billion, the equivalent of just under €1.5 billion. 
Vinci Airports, a subsidiary of Vinci Concessions, 
intends to buy this majority stake from Global 
Infrastructure Partners, owner of the airport since 
2012. Edinburgh welcomes 14.4 million passengers a 
year and offers connections to 150 destinations in 38 
countries.

Pôle 
Caraïbes 
Airport in 
Pointe-à-
Pitre to be 
renamed 
Maryse 
Condé  
Airport

At the national tribute 
paid to Maryse Condé a 
few days ago, 
Emmanuel Macron gave 
the green light to Pôle 
Caraïbes Airport in 
Pointe-à Pitre, 
Guadeloupe, being 
renamed in honour of 
the writer, who died 
aged 90 on 2 April this 
year. Born in 
Guadeloupe, the author 
was one of the great 
voices of French-
language literature, 
exploring in her works 
the history of Africa and 
its diaspora, the legacy 
of slavery, and black 
identities.

CMA CGM continues to 
expand its air cargo 
subsidiary

The CMA CGM group, via its subsidiary Air Cargo 
(CCAC), will be launching a transpacific route between 
Asia and North America this summer, a first in the 
airline's history. The ramping up of CCAC's activities is 
also reflected in the acquisition of new aircraft: two 
Boeing B777-200Fs and eight Airbus A350Fs. Launched 
three years ago, CCAC currently has five aircraft and is 
set to increase its fleet threefold by 2027. 
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Record first quarter for Delta 
Airlines 

Delta Air Lines exceeded analyst forecasts in the first quarter, 
with record sales and robust demand, confirming its full-year 
targets. For the first three months of the year, the US airline 
has generated turnover of USD 12.56 billion and a net profit of 
USD 37 million, compared with a loss of USD 363 million one 
year earlier. In other news, Delta is to resume its flights 
between New York and Tel Aviv in June, suspended following 
the events of 7 October.

Boeing experiencing turbulence

Boeing has defended the safety practices on its production 
lines at a hearing before the US Congress after a 
whistleblower engineer accused the aircraft manufacturer of 
design flaws on the Dreamliner 787 and 777. Three of the four 
commercial 737 MAX models currently manufactured by the 
group are now officially under investigation by the Federal 
Aviation Administration (FAA).
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